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May 3, 2019 
 
Elizabeth Stiffler, PE 
Department of Public Works 
Traffic Engineering 
Signing, Marking & Geometrics 
800 City Hall Annex 
25 West Fourth Street 
St. Paul, MN 55102-1600 
 
Dear Ms. Stiffler,  
 
At its May 1 meeting, the Union Park District Council considered the following two permit parking 
requests:   

• Request #1 - Expansion of Area 8 – Permit parking on Concordia Ave, Carroll Ave, Iglehart Ave 
from Asbury St to Pascal St North 

• Request #2 - Proposed New Area 4 – Permit parking on Concordia Ave from Pierce St to Snelling 
Ave, north side of Carroll Ave from Pierce St to Fry St, Carroll Ave from Fry St to Snelling Ave, 
east side of Pierce St from Concordia Ave to Carroll Ave, and Fry St from Concordia Ave to 
Carroll Ave  

 
The full board of the Union Park District Council voted to recommend approval of Request #1. 
 
The full board of the Union Park District Council voted to recommend approval of Request #2 with two 
stipulations: 

• That the City of St. Paul consider a seasonal parking permit from April to November. This will 
provide parking protections for residents during the time that Allianz Field is primarily in use, 
but not create added burdens during the winter.  

• That the City of St. Paul consider no parking permit parking in front of or across from the 
businesses listed: Kiwi Properties, ET Properties, CoOp Plating, Total Tool, Minnesota 
Alternatives, All Energy Solar and Tiger Traffic.  

 
These recommendations were made due to the overwhelming neighborhood support and concerns 
about existing parking scarcity, especially in relation to the recent opening of Allianz Field.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

Brandon Long, Executive Director 
Union Park District Council 


